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Dear JJ Evans, 
 
 
Our ref: FOI 16/631: copies of any/all, correspondence/letters that was either to/from JWG Smith 
(Joe Smith/Joseph Smith/Dr J Smith), between the period March 1 1983 - September 31 1983 
 
Thank you for your correspondence, dated 5 December 2016, where you asked for the above 
information from the Commission on Human Medicines (CHM).  
 
Unfortunately, we do not hold the data you have requested. The only data currently held on the CHM 
from the time period requested are the minutes of the meetings that were held.  
 
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, you have the right to ask for an internal review. 
Internal review requests should be submitted within two months of the date of receipt of the response to 
your original email, and can be made by response to this email address. 
 
If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right to apply directly to the 
Information Commissioner for a decision. The Information Commissioner can be contacted at: 
Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF  
 
Yours Sincerely,  
The FOI Licensing Team 


